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Dear Brother Priest, 
 
I write today to provide you with updates. I will continue to keep you informed as 
we navigate this challenging time. 

Cardinal Gregory’s Op-Ed in the Washington Post 

Linked here is Cardinal Gregory’s Op-Ed in Tuesday’s edition of the Washington 
Post. 

Faculty for Priests to Celebrate Four Masses (revised date for celebration 
of Epiphany) 

In order to allow the greatest number of the faithful the opportunity to attend Mass 
in their churches on the holy days of the coming season, while respecting the 
measures taken to protect public health, and in accordance with the Decree 
issued by the Congregation for Divine Worship and Discipline of the Sacraments 
on 16 December 2020, Cardinal Gregory has granted to Archdiocese of 
Washington priests and priests resident in the Archdiocese of Washington, the 
faculty to celebrate four Masses on each of the following holy days: 

The Solemnity of the Nativity of the Lord (Christmas), 25 December 2020; 

The Solemnity of Mary, the Most Holy Mother of God, 1 January 2021; and 

The Solemnity of the Epiphany of the Lord, celebrated on 3 January 2021. 

Please note that the dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass on Sundays 
and holy days of obligation, issued on April 11, 2020, remains in effect. 

Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 

The archdiocesan website is updated regularly. Please 
see adw.org/coronavirusfor information related to the coronavirus, adw.org/live-
streamed-masses-and-prayers/ for a listing of live stream Masses and prayers, 
and cathstan.org and elpreg.org for the Catholic Standard and the Spanish-
language El Pregonero newspapers. 

https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=79284102&msgid=1023070&act=7BP8&c=686612&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fadw.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2Fsites%2F2%2F2020%2F12%2FPraying-apart-isnt-the-same-as-praying-together.-Thats-why-we-sued-D.C.-Washington-Post-Op-ed.pdf&cf=17356&v=43f853aa847b26797ae0a28e215d52927285a22f1ad4e8378a35d192c098f4d1
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=79284102&msgid=1023070&act=7BP8&c=686612&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fadw.org%2Fcoronavirus%2F&cf=17356&v=356296970fc7f21e60f95848aa01dc4c2e83ed2ff3781062b2c4c3fb87783f38
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=79284102&msgid=1023070&act=7BP8&c=686612&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fadw.org%2Flive-streamed-masses-and-prayers%2F&cf=17356&v=f8cb2ca5e197b96977b93df077f69ed081b24aa43f6dcf4c1198e9ee390cafcc
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=79284102&msgid=1023070&act=7BP8&c=686612&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fadw.org%2Flive-streamed-masses-and-prayers%2F&cf=17356&v=f8cb2ca5e197b96977b93df077f69ed081b24aa43f6dcf4c1198e9ee390cafcc
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=79284102&msgid=1023070&act=7BP8&c=686612&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fcathstan.org%2F&cf=17356&v=f5704799b05aa2db7105b20c9439f362db4b8e6c148566196fb83ac47bc25e35
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=79284102&msgid=1023070&act=7BP8&c=686612&destination=http%3A%2F%2Felpreg.org%2F&cf=17356&v=7e3922e65a3c345c578d9a17d0a20975045e9b0cc787cfcd0d71f308355689f1
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Thank You & Merry Christmas! 

I appreciate all that you have done and continue to do in serving the faithful and 
your communities during this very challenging year. I hope that you have a very 
blessed Christmas season. May we all look toward the New Year 2021 with hope 
of a healthy and post-pandemic future. 

As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office and the 
Pastoral Center, please let us know.  

 
With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Reverend Daniel B. Carson 
Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia    

 


